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PARKING ADMISSION 

 
Please do not park in front of St. Joe’s Boathouse. (reserved for trailer tow vehicles) 

Please do not park in front of launch area. (reserved for referees and staff) 
Cars must park diagonally on the river-side (right,west) of Kelly Drive or in the Grandstand lot.  

Do not park on the non-river side of the Drive. 
Park as close to the next car as possible to allow maximum number of spaces. 

Do not park on the grass. 
Boat trailers and school buses and vans do not need a pass. 

Buses and vans park on the non-river side of the Drive past the finish line. 


